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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE: March 17, 2015 
 
TO:  Senator Larry Powell, Chair of the Senate Committee on Natural Resources  
 
FROM: Leo Henning - Director, KDHE Bureau of Environmental Remediation 
 
SUBJECT: Superfund Program Environmental Obligations 
 

The Senate Natural Resources Committee requested on March 11, 2015, a current list of environmental 
obligations for Superfund sites in Kansas.  Attached is the list of active Superfund sites with the corresponding 
past and anticipated future costs.  These obligations are based on existing Superfund State Contracts for past 
remedial activities and KDHE’s estimated cost for future remedial actions and subsequent long-term operation 
and maintenance activities.  

 
Thank you and please feel free to call me at (785) 296-1662 or email lhenning@kdheks.gov if you 

have any questions. 
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